
 

Modification Application 

Quote from Rye Park Wind Farm Community Consultation Committee Meeting No 17 held at Yass 

Soldiers’ Memorial Hall, Yass Thursday 7th February 2019 

Tilt Representatives stated that: 

• Should Tilt not be successful in signing a PPA, we will consider exploring the idea of 

submitting a modification to the current Development Consent. It could involve increasing 

the tip height from 157 metres to 200 metres.  

•  A tip height modification would see the use of larger turbines, which would increase the 

turbine capacity from approximately 3.5MW to around 4.5MW. Tilt would not seek other 

alterations to the Development Consent and would work within the current noise 

restrictions 

In their application letter of 23 April 2020 they ask for far more: 

• Increase to the wind turbine envelope 

 • Revisions to the Development Corridor  

 • Selection of a Preferred Transport Route 

 

They have  

• more than doubled the footprint from 256.8ha to 542.1ha.  

• more than doubled the internal road width from 12m to 30m. 

• more than doubled the internal impact area from 124.8m to 267.2ha 

• the foundation of the turbines increases from 350m3  to  800m3  

• run all the work traffic through the middle of Rye Park 

How can they give a commitment to the Community and then be allowed to renege? 


